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Dear Family & Friends, 

 

 “Thy way is in the sea, and thy path in the great waters, and thy footsteps are not 

known.” Psalm 77:19     “They that go down to the sea in ships, that do business in great 

waters;  24 These see the works of the LORD, and his wonders in the deep.  Psalm 107 

23,24 

 Greetings in this New Year God has given us!  2016 was an amazing year of trials 

and blessings and it.   We face this year with anticipation as we embark upon this oppor-

tunity to sail into great waters!  It is an honor to serve our Heavenly Father!  He is the 

one who chart the waters He wants us to sail. 

 We were blessed last year to be in many churches across this country and witness 

God’s hand at work.. There were those who received Jesus Christ, those who recommit-

ted their lives as a servant to God. 

 We have been praying for quite some time about replacing our 2004 Ford F350.  

Though we had replaced the motor 2 years ago and the transmission last year, the truck 

itself  still has 277,000 + miles on it.  Last December we purchased a 2008 Ford F350 

dually with a flatbed.  It had 63,000 miles on it, and we were able to buy it for $23,000.  

In order to increase our fuel mileage and power we will have to have an EGR Delete.  

That will cost us about $2,000 and then we will be good to go.  We ask you to pray with 

us that God would provide the funds to get the EGR Delete done at the end of February 

while we are in Amarillo.  If you could help us with the EGR Delete it would be greatly 

appreciated.  You may send any help to our sending Church, Colonial Baptist Church, 

1232 Fremont, Galesburg, IL 61401-2417.  Please note “Waggoner Truck”.  Thank you 

ahead of time. 

 We had to replace an EGR Temperature Sensor a couple of weeks ago which, 

Praise the Lord, cost us under $300.00. 

 I have included the pictures of the truck before the rescue and pictures after we 

pulled the cosmetics off.  We are excited about God’s blessings.  We are currently trying 

to sell the 2004 and ask you to pray for it to sell so that money can go onto the principal 

of our “new” truck. 

 We are currently in Southern Arizona.  We were in Arivaca and Amado a week 

ago and Coolidge this past weekend.  God has blessed with one woman saved and some 

assurances of salvation, as well as some personal commitments made for the Lord.  We 

are looking forward to the Meetings and services God has given us this month and next 

before we head back to Texas for a Revival in Stratford.  Then we travel down the trail to 

Colorado, Kansas, Missouri, Ohio and North Carolina by the middle of April.  These are 

exciting Times to serve the Lord! 
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 I want each of you  to know how much Sandy & I appreciate your prayers for our ministry and travels.  

You are a lifeline for us as we roll on down the trail.  We are very thankful for those of you who support our 

ministry. 

 

Praises:   

Sandy has a new book available.  Winds Of September is the sequel to July Is Coming of the Calen-

dar Series.  You don’t want to miss this opportunity to learn what is happening with the ongoing saga 

of July.  You will want to find out some of the crazy things that happen to her.  You can order a copy 

for yourself at $10.00 each plus $3.00 shipping.  Please mark your envelope “Book Order” so we can 

process your order faster. 

 

Prayer Requests: 

We ask you to join us in praying that God would provide a way to help us pay off this 2008 Ford F350 

as fast as possible.  We know God has a way. 

 

I am working on a new CD - The Master’s Call.  Please pray for all of the production as we get every-

thing recorded and mastered so it can be made available soon. 

 

 

          His servants, 

 

          Greg & Sandy 

This is how the truck looked before three of 

us  removed the cosmetic decorations.  We 

also removed the wrap with heat guns and 

elbow grease. 

The is after we took off the wrap and pre-

pared the truck for our 5th wheel. 


